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Hartford Law Campus LED Lighting Upgrade 

 
UConn’s Facilities Operations department completed a project installing new LED lighting across the UConn Hartford 
Law Campus in the summer of 2022. The new lighting provides significant enhancements towards our goal of becoming 
a Carbon Neutral Campus by 2030. This project was funded by our capital program coupled with our close partnership 
with Eversource Utilities. The lighting work consisted of LED upgrades to approximately 242,092 square feet of building 
area. Similar to recent LED upgrades at the Storrs Campus, many of these areas were also equipped with additional 
energy savings measures such as occupancy sensors and dimming controls. 

 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

   
 

Hartford Law Campus Buildings with  
Lighting Upgraded to LED 

Hosmer 
Hall 

Cheryl A  
Chase Hall 

William F. Starr  
Hall 

Thomas J Meskill 
Law Library  

Knight 
Hall 

 

Avery Point Campus LED Lighting Project Summary 

 
253.45 metric tons GHG Reduction 

Total Project Cost (Before Incentives) 
Project Annual Energy Savings 

Annual Utility Cost Savings 
Hartford Law Utility Incentives  

Estimated Simple Payback 
Greenhouse Gas Reduction 

 

$860,850.82 
428,919 kWh 

$60,048.66 
$169,458.80 

11.5 Years 
253.45 MTeCO2 

 

Thomas J Meskill Law Library 
 Room 202 LED Upgrade 


